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Translate 
NGLISH) 
The source from MRTA Said that people living in the east has presented the letter to the cabinet 
asking to reconsider the change of route for Pink line train from Karai to Minburi. The 
construction will be worth 58.303 billion baht. People have asked to use Suwintawong Road 
instead of Sihaburanukit Road and reached Minburi Market. The changes will extend the route 
for 5 km and the operation cost will be increased for 5 billion baht. Also, it requires more 
maintenance center. Therefore, MRTA and Office of Transport and Traffic Policy and Planning 
sees that the same plan is the most suitable one and the project has been considered by the 
cabinet at the moment. 


